
 

 

 

Rural Advisory Council 
 
The RAC met on March 14 at Creswell City Hall. There was no public comment. 
 
Community Conversation: Mayor Dave Stram and staff member met with the RAC to 
discuss Creswell. They shared that in many ways Creswell is growing and that there are 
many social services and a medical clinic (Peace Health) in the city. There biggest 
challenge currently is that their grocery store just closed. Now resident have to travel to 
Eugene or rely on convenience stores. They are organizing a community response to 
the crisis.  
 


